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Thank you Rep. Helm for introducing HB 4148. 

I strongly support this bill, and appreciate all of the hard work that's been done to 

date to get it to a vote. 

Please vote in favor so that it passes and Oregon's fish and wildlife are afforded 

healthier ecosystems and higher productivity. 

 

Melissa Brown 

Portland, OR 


